
 
 
 
 
 

17th November 2022 
 
 

Dear Families, 
 
 

We are holding a meeting for all parents and carers of our Year 2 children to discuss next year’s SATs 
tests. The meeting will take place on  
 
 

Wednesday 7th Dec from: 8:30 am – 9:00 am in the School Hall 
 

 

This session is to give you support and ideas to help your child over the coming months, before the tests 
take place in May.   
 

It is vital that school and home work together and we ask that you are present to ensure your child achieves their 
full potential in their SATS and the remainder of Year 2. 

 
We look forward to seeing you and thank you for your continued support. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

E Hanney 

 
Mrs E Hanney 
Assistant Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please complete and return the slip below 
 
 
Name    ________________________________  Class   ______________________________ 
  
 
I will be attending the Year 2 SATS meeting on Wednesday 7th December   
 
I am unable to attend the meeting   
 
 
Parent’s name ___________________________________  Date ____________ 


